



PROGRAM OFFICE 210 25th Avenue North, Suite 1104 Nashville, Tennessee 37203 Phone (615) 915-0384 • Fax (615) 891-2508

Memorandum

Date:

May 2, 2014

To:

Ken Beeler, Construction Manager

From: Nathan Hudgens, Resident Project Representative

RE:

Lakewood Water & Sewer Replacement & Rehabilitation

MWS No. 10-SG-0083 CWNOAP No. EAP.C.10.01

Night work to install water line appurtenances:

This memo shall document the work to be performed per Metro Water Service by Blakley Construction and their subcontractor on Sunday 4 May 2014 during the hours of 9 pm - 5 am.

The below appurtenances are being installed as a result of a limited number of existing valves in the Community that can be utilized during a water system shutdown. Currently, if a water system shutdown was implemented, it would affect the entire Community as a whole. However, after the scheduled work is performed, the system will be split in half and therefore affect less residents should a system shutdown be required.

The work to be performed will consist of installing two (2) six-inch water valves, one (1) fourinch water valve, and one (1) fire hydrant assembly.

The following representatives will be on site to observe the work being performed:

Jeff Duncan – Metro Public Works David Boyd – SBW Constructors

Wathan Hudgens – CWN RPR

Jめら John Sullivan – Metro Pubic Works Richard Southerland - SBW Constructors

CC: On-site reps.